
Eliminating Mental
Health Stigma

Comprehensive Health Department  |  nhana@sjcoe.net  |  (209) 468-9089

The California Department of Education is asking for San Joaquin County's input and
feedback to inform the work of addressing mental health stigma in the state of California. As

part of this work, parents are invited to join us for a focus group to share their thoughts!

March 1, 2023 | 5:30 -7:30 p.m.
SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY OFFICE OF EDUCATION

WENTWORTH EDUCATION CENTER  |  2707 TRANSWORLD DRIVE, STOCKTON

A light dinner and refreshments will be provided at 5 p.m.



A Focus Group for Parents

Register for the focus group at 
BIT.LY/MARCH1FOCUSGROUP


